
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

01 April 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

University of Broadstone Curriculum (UBC)  

Here at Broadstone First School we are passionate about preparing children for a life well lived. Just 

one of the ways we do this, is through our UBC offer. The University of Broadstone Curriculum provides 

opportunities for our young learners to extend their skills in areas wider than the National Curriculum.  

Furthermore, we are excited to inform you that UBC will be returning for the Summer term. UBC will 

continue to take place on a Wednesday afternoon, where the children will be able to work with 

learners across the school on their chosen modules.  

The first week of the children’s new UBC module will begin on Wednesday 04 May and will last 7 

weeks (please see the dates below). They will be placed in one of the four modules they selected at 

the start of the year. 

Your child will bring home a letter outlining their UBC allocation before Easter and with any additional 

information you might need about what they need to wear. 

 

Dates for UBC Summer term 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 

Wednesday 8th June 2022 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 

Wednesday 29th June 2022 

Wednesday 6th July 2022 

 
Kind regards 

. 

 

Hayley Winwood                

 


